
 

Extra MSA Group 

1st floor, Operations office 

A355, Windsor Road 

Burtley Wood 

Beaconsfield, Buckinghamshire  

HP9 2SE 

 

Mike Elliott 

The Beaconsfield Society 

Friday 21st December, 2018  

 

Dear Mr Elliott,  

 

Further to my letter of 30th November, I am writing to provide further details of Extra’s wider 

community engagement on our proposals for a new Motorway Service Area alongside the 

M25, close to Chalfont St Peter.  

 

We will be distributing circa 19,500 awareness raising leaflets on Thursday 3rd and 

Friday 4th January, 2019. These leaflets will include details of our proposal and how to 

respond with comments. There will also be information about the exhibitions, the website and 

a freephone telephone number for queries. A FREEPOST response form will also be attached 

to the leaflet.  

 

A PDF copy of the leaflet is attached to this letter and any help in distributing this through 

your networks would be appreciated. (NB. The PDF version does not include the FREEPOST 

response form as the Post Office are not able to guarantee delivery of comments if the paper 

is not of the correct size or quality – comments can of course be left through the project 

website). If you would like additional copies of the printed leaflet and response form for 

display, please let me know how many and where they should be sent to. A copy of the plan 

showing the leaflet distribution area is also attached to this letter. 

 

We will be holding two exhibitions for members of the public to attend if they wish. Team 

members will be in attendance to answer questions. These will be: 

 

• Friday 25th January 2019 from 1.30pm until 5.30pm at Maple Cross and West 

Hyde Community Centre, Longcroft Road, Maple Cross, WD3 9TE  

 

• Saturday 26th January 2019, from 11am until 6pm at Chalfont St Peter 

Community Centre, Gravel Hill, Chalfont St Peter, SL9 9QX 

 
The project website will be updated to coincide with the leaflet distribution and a 

response facility will be included. Further updates will follow towards the end of the month, 

when the material that we will have on display at the exhibitions will be uploaded for 

viewing. 



 
 

Advertisements for display locally have also been prepared. A PDF copy of the 

advertisement is attached and any assistance in displaying this to raise awareness of the 

consultation would be much appreciated.  

If you have any queries, comments or questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Andrew Long  

 

Group Chief Executive Officer and Co-Founder 

Extra Motorway Service Area Group 

 

 


